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MCK delegation to take part in 
Iroquois Caucus 

 
For immediate release 
 
(12, Tsiothóhrkó:wa /January 2005) Chiefs Martin Leborgne and Keith Myiow will 
be attending a meeting in Tyendinega on Thursday and Friday (13-14, 
Tsiothóhrkó:wa/January). They will be accompanied by Jeffrey Diabo; all three 
are members of the MCK’s Traditional Government Working Group. 
 
The Iroquois Caucus, which consists of Chiefs and technicians from various 
Iroquoian communities, is being developed as a forum to discuss various issues. 
The purpose of this week’s meeting is to create a working group of chiefs and 
technicians who would be responsible for identifying issues that are common to 
the communities.  
 
Representatives of Akwesasne, Wahta and Oneida of the Thames (Ontario) have 
also confirmed their attendance. 
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